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Dear Valued Member:

As an NIHFCU Pennsylvania Avenue branch visitor, we wanted you to know that
due to concerns of potential unrest in the days leading up to and after the
election, the branch windows will be covered with wooden boards but the branch
will remain open as long as our members and employees are not in danger.

The ATM at this location, however, will be temporarily unavailable starting
tomorrow, 10/30/2020.

We will send another communication when the ATM is back in service or if there
are other updates to branch access.

Thank you for your patience and understanding as we take these temporary
precautions. Please visit nihicu.org/locations to search for other ATMs in our

network.

Sincerely,

NIH Federal Credit Union





